
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nurses give to TREC 

 

Bayada Nurses recently made a $250 donation to Therapeutic Riding of 

Erie County in recognition of the advances made by participants in the 
TREC program. Participating in the presentation are, from left, Denise 

Kula, Bayada Nurses pediatric staff supervisor; Jeanne Fischer, Bayada 
Nurses pediatric nursing supervisor; TREC participants Carina 

Kishbaugh and Melissa Hutchins; Kim Danylko, TREC program director; 
and Sharon Yost, director of Bayada Nurses. 
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